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Fina l  Order 

Appeal Rights 
This is a Final Order in other than contested case. This order is 
subject to judicial review under ORS 183.484. Any petition for 
judicial review must be filed within the 60 day time period 
specified by ORS 183.484(2). Pursuant to ORS 536.075 and OAR 137- 
004-0080 you may either petition for judicial review or petition 
the Director for reconsideration of this order. A petition for 
reconsideration may be granted or denied by the Director, and if no 
action is taken within 60 days following the date the petition was 
filed, the petition shall be deemed denied. 

This statement of judicial review rights does not create a right to 
judicial review of this order, if judicial review is otherwise 
precluded by law. Where no changes have been made to a Proposed 
Final Order on a water right application and no protests have been 
filed during the protest period, the Final Order is not subject to 
judicial review. 

Application History 
On December 4, 2012, Cameron Buck submitted an application to the 
Department for a water use permit. The Department issued a Proposed 
Final Order on June 4, 2013. The protest period closed July 19, 
2013, and no protest was filed. 

On September 19, 2013, the applicant amended the application by 
moving the location of Well 1. The applicant also submitted a 
revised map showing the new location. 

On September 23, 2013, the Department reviewed the new location of 
Well 1 and determined that the February 15, 2013 public interest 
review will not change in any way. 

The proposed use would not impair or be detrimental to the public 
interest, but the Department's continuing evaluation reveals that 
the Proposed Final Order requires modification to include the new 
location of Well 1. 



Order 

Application G-17602 therefore is approved with the above 
modifications to the Proposed Final Order, and Permit G-17077 is 
issued as limited by the conditions proposed by the Proposed Final 
Order. 

DATED October 4 , 2013 

E. Timothy Wallin, Water Rights Program Manager 
for Phillip C. Ward, Director 
Water Resources Department 
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